
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
We would like to keep you informed about what our school counsellors have been up to this 
term. In a meeting with Mrs Cronin and Miss J Tibbs, our Safeguarding Governor, they 
discussed various fundraising ideas to support school improvement.  
 
At playtimes and dinnertimes, the school council members have been busy speaking to 
pupils about how they could further improve the school and what they would like to happen 
and invest in next. Pupils across all key stages had some brilliant ideas: 
 

• Playground Equipment 
• Board games for indoor playtimes 
• Basketball hoops and goal posts 
• After school gardening club 
• Book box for each class and yard 
• Gymnastics equipment for the hall 
• Football pitch markings on the field 

 
The school council are invested in trying to provide as many of these new things for the 
pupils to enjoy. 
 
 
How are we going to raise the funds? 
 
The school council are going to host an Easter event, next term, where there will be the 
opportunity to have a toy sale and bake sale. The school’s eco-committee are also going to 
arrange a clothes and uniform swap, in which they will charge a small entry fee and you can 
come and swap small or unused clothing with something else you may like! As well as that, 
we would also like to host another school disco soon, that the pupils can come along to after 
school.  
 
All the money from these events would help us to start purchasing lots of nice, new 
equipment and resources for pupils to use. Our two eldest school counsellors, Ava Senior 
and Maisie Whelan have drafted this letter in their meetings and are looking forward to 
leading this project with Mrs Cronin and our Governing Body.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support! We look forward to announcing the dates of some of 
these events shortly,  
 
 
Our team of Aston Lodge School Counsellors.  
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


